
 

 

 

 

 

A time of sharing Hopes for the Future… 

 

Gathering of Temporary Professed 

The youngest generation of the Good Shepherd Sisters in Myanmar had an annual session for a 
month in Loikaw, Kayah State from 1-30 September, 2019. Nine Myanmar TP sisters from 
different communities and one Temporary sister from the Philippines who is in Myanmar for 
her international experience joyfully participated. The entire program was organized with the 
accompaniment of Sr.Agnes Paitu, the TP Directress. The overall purpose of the session was to 
revitalize Good Shepherd Spirit and Charism in these young sisters through co-learning based 
on holistic model of formation.  

 

 

Myanmar Sector 

Temporary Professed Session 

1-30 September 2019 
 

At Loikaw City Entrance 

 



 

 

 

 

 

A time of relaxation and bonding 

 

A day of outing and relaxation 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Co-learning experience 

 

With Sr. Felicitas Koh in the session hall 

 



 

 

 

 

Meditation time before Mass 

 

Integration Day 

 


